
From: Scott Gallant
To: Jennifer Curtis
Subject: Re: Water Supply Standard
Date: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 3:40:42 PM

Hi Jenn,
I will be requesting a waiver for a letter from the water district on the following grounds.
Existing hook-up. 4 bedroom septic design supplied 460 gallons per day. Existing 3/4 line feed
installed 25 years ago.3/4 line in Bowdoinham supplies 500 gallons of water an hour from Art
McClain 5/18/2021. Possible water per year from existing line 4,380,000. The town of
Bowdoinham per year 2,000,000 gallons of water. And the water district already supplied a
letter stating its adequacy to supply on a previous application.
Thank you,
Scott

On Jun 1, 2021, at 2:43 PM, Jennifer Curtis <planning@bowdoinham.com>
wrote:

Page 207 of Land Use Ordinance
 
12) Water Supply – a) If the project is to be served by a public water supply, the
applicant must secure and submit a written statement from the supplier that the
proposed water supply system conforms with its design and construction standards,
will not result in an undue burden on the source or distribution system, and will be
installed in a manner adequate to provide needed domestic and fire protection flows.
 
_____________________________
 

Jenn Curtis
Director of Planning and Development
Town of Bowdoinham
(207) 666-5531
planning@bowdoinham.com
https://www.bowdoinham.com/
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